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5th July 2024 

Dear parents/carers, 

Please find below further information regarding our end of term/end of Year 6 events. 

Year 6 production – Wednesday 17th July: 

doors open at 6pm when the PTA will be serving drinks, then the performance will start at 

6.30pm 

Please note that due to fire and safety regulations, there will be a limit of attendees to two per child.  We 

want to make you aware of this so that any childcare arrangements can be made in good time as we will not 

be able to accommodate extra space for children.  We appreciate that everyone is desperate for their whole 

family to have the opportunity to watch the performance and we hope to have the capacity to record it so 

that we can share it with you on a platform somehow.  We also request that children are not brought to the 

performance.  Whilst we understand this is going to leave some families disappointed, we have to think of 

everyone's safety – especially the children's.  We anticipate the performance lasting just over an hour. 

To prevent requests similar to those that we have genuinely received in the past, please don't ask if we can 

reserve any seats!  There will be reserved seats for members of staff such as Miss Williams, the chair of 

governors and others but that will be all. 

Year 6 graduation ceremony – Friday 19th July: 

doors open from 9am, ceremony to start by 9.30am 

Parents and carers are invited to attend the leavers’ graduation ceremony in the Main Hall where we will be 

celebrating the year group’s and each child’s successes.  Again, as with the production performance, there 

will have to be a limit of attendees of two per child with a request for no children to brought along to this 

event. 

Year 6 graduation celebration – Friday 19th July: 

afternoon on the field (children only!) 

Following the graduation ceremony, we will be hosting a graduation celebration during the afternoon at 

school.  Weather permitting, we will have this on the field but if not, we will arrange the classrooms to make 

as much space as possible.  The children will be allowed to bring in their own clothes to change into at 

lunchtime.  We also ask that the children bring in a selection of food that we can lay out for the year group 

to share.  As per school policy, anything containing nuts (including hazelnut flavoured items) cannot be 

brought in to school.  In order to ensure we get as broad a selection as possible, we will let the children 

know what we would like them to bring in closer to the time.  We will ask the children to suggest suitable 

songs for us to create a playlist; we will let the children know when we need their suggestions. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Carroll, Mrs Ruddell and Mr Walker 


